
Upcoming Events

Principal’s Message
Cornerstone Families, 

Thank you for a great school year! As we look forward to next  
year, we want to remind you to make sure your information in 
Final Forms is up to date. You can access Final Forms 
through the Portals button on the Wooster City Schools 
homepage. 
In August, class lists will be sent via text and email to the 
contact information listed in Final Forms. Ensuring your 
information is correct now will help you have a smooth 
transition into the upcoming school year. Thank you for your 
support, and we look forward to seeing you soon!

May 27 - 4th grade Awards Assembly 10:00

May 28th - Last day for students - Field Day

        End of third trimester

        Grade cards are sent home

June 12th - Read and Play 6:00-7:00

June 30th - Read and Play 6:00-7:00

July 30 - Read and Play 6:00-7:00

Mr. Vizzo & Mrs. Roth 
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Visit the attached 

link for information 

about our Summer 

Food Service 

Program! You can 

view the menu here. 

Summer Food Service

 | l

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-ONrPUFV0QwAa3BmJP-v3ppUSSBIYCBh/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-ONrPUFV0QwAa3BmJP-v3ppUSSBIYCBh/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-ONrPUFV0QwAa3BmJP-v3ppUSSBIYCBh/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/14vCw-Td6fi2tJDWbNarC4-nsaXdQCtJH/view?usp=sharing
https://www.facebook.com/Edgewoodmiddleschool567


Cornerstone News

PTO
Thank you for all the volunteers and donors who helped make this year 
successful! Sign up for our PTO REMIND to stay up to date for volunteer 
opportunities and reminders. Use code @cornerpto to join. Enjoy your 
summer!

A Note from Transportation 

101 W. Bowman, Wooster, OH 44691  |  (330) 988-1111

Cacee Payne - President, Sara Norris - Vice-President 
Emma Zook - Treasurer, Michelle Spreng-Secretary

Field Day
We will have our Field Day on the last day of 
school, May 28th. Students should be 
dressed for the weather and in clothing that 
could get wet from water games. You may 
send your student to school with a water 
bottle and sunscreen, and a hat may also be 
helpful depending on the weather.  

Summer Reading
We will be partnering with the library again this year! 
Families can sign up for the Summer Reading Club 
through the Beanstack App to track minutes, or 
paper reading logs will be sent home. Attached are a 
few resources to help kick off the summer!

● Frog & Toad Visit the Library
● Read N Play Video
● Virtual Bookshelves

https://www.remind.com/join/cornerpto
https://photos.app.goo.gl/yd7MMbHHQww49ZRo6
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gLEmFVRboXuYIMttWE5U1jwJliypmrz6/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1TETB7D-ANg3KVqal2V0gbGrXMXjMtrGyyI2DwnokPRY/edit?usp=sharing

